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16 December 2024 - The Philippine Statistics Authority Regional Statistical Services Office VIII 
(RSSO 8) is proud to announce that of the total regional target of 4,151,168 individuals, there 
were already 4,164,406 registered to the National ID, accomplishing 100.3% of its target in 
Eastern Visayas.  
 
Based on the latest official data released, as of 31 October 2024, four provinces namely, Leyte, 
Northern Samar, Samar and Biliran all reached and exceeded their targets while Southern Leyte 
and Eastern Samar are 3% away from their respective targets and various initiatives to saturate 
possible registrants one year old and above.   
Details of the counts are presented below: 

 
The PSA continues its efforts in registering more populace to contribute to the attainment of the 
92 million National Target by the end of 2024. 
 
For inquiries and further information, you may visit the PSA’s official website at www.psa.gov.ph 
or contact our office with telephone number (053) 839-1884 and email address 
rsso08@psa.gov.ph..   
 
 
 
 
 
WILMA A. PERANTE 
Regional Director 
 

         
 

Registration Accomplishments 

Data as of 31 October 2024 

     

Province 
Projected 

Total 
Population  

Registration 
 

Total Target % of target  

REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS 4,803,767 4,164,306 4,151,168 100.3  

EASTERN SAMAR 511,290 417,781 432,131 96.7  

LEYTE 2,157,987 1,905,561 1,897,571 100.4  

NORTHERN SAMAR 675,196 586,395 573,860 102.2  

SAMAR (WESTERN SAMAR) 829,419 711,552 702,768 101.2  

SOUTHERN LEYTE 449,158 377,712 385,620 97.9  

BILIRAN 180,717 165,305 159,218 103.8  

Eastern Visayas reached 100.3% Accomplishment  
on National ID Registration on National ID registration  

Regional Target  
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